
Dear WOCS Parents, 

At both Hamburger Fry events, we are going to do Theme baskets for each grade.  A theme will be 

assigned for each grade and the parents are asked to donate at least one thing that goes along with that 

theme for the basket.  I will also need some large baskets donated and a few moms from each campus 

to wrap the baskets and make them look pretty.  If you have baskets or are willing to put the baskets 

together from your campus, email me at principal@wocs.org.  All items for your basket need to be 

turned in to your child’s teacher by November 1.That will give us time to wrap the baskets.  Let’s have 

fun with this and be sure to go and bid on the baskets at the Hamburger Fry on Friday, November 15th. 

At the end of the Hamburger Fry, we will re-evaluate the baskets to determine which ones if any, to 

eliminate.  Another note will be sent closer to the Elk City Hamburger Fry letting you know what baskets 

will still be used.  We are asking all campuses participate in both basket auctions. 

Dora Miller, Principal 

Elk City Campus 

Pre-K – Handyman    Kindergarten– Christmas 

1st – Hunting/Fishing     2nd – Date Night 

3rd – OSU     4th – OU 

5th – Pioneer Woman    6th – Made in Oklahoma 

Weatherford Campus 

Pre-K – Pioneer Woman    1st/2nd - SWOSU 

Kindergarten- Disney 

Clinton Campus 

Pre-K – Lego     3rd /4th – OSU 

Kindergarten – Fall    5th – Thunder 

1st – Camping     6th - OU 

2nd – Coffee Lovers 
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